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  ‘One Korea! Peace Road’ Concludes Successfully 
   
 
Seoul, Korea—The “One Korea! Peace Road” 
cross-country cycling event was held in support of 
the joint bid by South Korea and North Korea to 
host the 2032 Olympic 
Games.. 
 

  

  

  

  Mothers and Fathers Balancing Family and Work Examined 
   
 
New York, USA—UPF and Committee on the 
Family sponsored the program “Tipping the 
Scales: Balancing Family and 
Work.” 
 

  

  

  

  Peace Road Comes to Brazil 
 
 
Brasilia, Brazil—On October 26 UPF-Brazil 
sponsored the Peace Road of Recanto das 
Emas, with the participation of 500 people. 
 
 

  

  

  

     



 

 

UPF-Kenya Sponsors an Interfaith Peace Road 
 
 
Makindu, Kenya—UPF-Kenya’s Peace Road 
2019 was organized in conjunction with the 
Makindu Sikh Temple in commemoration of the 
550th anniversary of the birth of Guru Nanak, the 
founder of Sikhism.  
 

  

  

  

  Balkans ‘Peace Road’ Revisits a Painful Past 
 
 
Vienna, Austria—UPF and affiliated 
organizations joined a Bosnian women’s group on 
a trip through Croatia, Serbia and Bosnia-
Herzegovina. 
 

  

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

DEC 27: Newark, USA - International Leadership Conference 

FEB 1-7: World Interfaith Harmony Week 

FEB 3: World Summit 2020  

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 


